
AVISTA 
EAST LIMERICK CHILDREN 

SERVICES TEAM
WISHING YOU AND YOUR FAMILY 

A MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A 
PEACEFUL NEW YEAR 



LATEST NEWS 

• Nicola Haran Breen is our Interim Children Disability Network 
Manager 

• Family Network meetings will re-commence in February

• We will be introducing a Newsletter in the New Year which will 
feature updates, current and planned groups, new initiatives and 
information events you might find helpful

• In Person Service introduction meetings will be offered in the first term 
of 2025 this will provide information for carers and parents of newly 
referred children to our service 
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